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June 1, 1995 

Letter No.: 95-35 TO: All County Welfare Directors 
All County Administrative Officers 
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons 

BENEFICIARY IDENTIFICATION CARD (BIC) IMPLEMENTATION FOR SOLANO COUNTY 

The All County Welfare Letter is to inform counties that Solano County will implement the  
BIC card for the July 1995 month of eligibility. This will give Solano County providers the ability to  
verify Medi-Cal eligibility. 

Implementation decisions for the two remaining County Organized Health System counties  
(Santa Barbara County and San Mateo County) have not been reached. What is known is that  
Santa Barbara County will precede San Mateo County by several months. 

If you have questions regarding this All County Letter, please contact Armando Martinez of  
my staff at (916) 657-1487. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 
Frank S. Martucci, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 


